
Date: 2/23/17 

To: City Council 

From: Controller

Subject: CF 14-1571 Street Damage Restoration Fee Study

For your information, please find the attached letter sent to the Board of Public 
Works President Kevin James and Bureau of Street Services Director Nazario 
Sauceda, regarding the forthcoming Street Damage Restoration Fee study.

Respectfully submitted,

Ron Galperin 
City Controller
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